APPENDIX C (Cont'd)

From inbox

To whom it may concern,

| am getting in touch in regards to the planned application for a premises license for Shop-Stop
Store, 12 West Way, Luton LU2 8DZ.

As a local resident, I NI  concemed that the proposed
intention to sell alcohol would not be in the interest of prevention of public nuisance and public
safety.

It's bad enough that young people gathering around this shop making the noise during the
daytime. What's going to happen when drunk people turn up to get more alcohol, late in the
evening? | believe that if this shop starts selling alcohol it will increase noise and groups of people
late into the evenings congregating causing a nuisance to local residents with large gatherings
and increased antisocial behavior.

Also we have another two shops which holds alcohol license Samra store on Applecroft Road and
Stapleford Road corner. And Putteridge News on Putteridge Road and Stapleford Road corner.
From our point of view, it would appear that there is no need for a third store to sell alcohol in such
close proximity to each other.




